
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER 

BUDGET REFERENDUM 

May 31, 2012 

 

A budget referendum of electors and citizens qualified to vote at Town Meetings in said 

Town was held at the Deep River Public Library, 150 Main Street, Deep River, on 

Thursday, May 31, 2012, between the hours of 6 a.m. and 8 p.m. for the approval of the 

Town of Deep River Budget in the amount of fourteen million, three hundred thirty 

thousand, eight hundred twenty-five ($14,330,825) for the fiscal year July 1, 2012 to June 

30, 2013.  There were 3051 registered voters listed and voting was by machine. A total of 

193 votes were cast including 2 absentee ballots and 3 Property Owners in Deep River. 

Voter turnout was 6%. Bruce E. Edgerton served as moderator. 

 

Votes Cast:              Yes   146      No   47 

 

Budget was approved.  Referendum was called by the Board of Selectmen; no petition 

was circulated. 

 

Attest:  ______________________  

                                                         Amy M. Winchell 

                                                         Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


